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Public Records Request for Deaths in Facility

Daniel Clark <dclark@sulphur.org>
To:

Good morning.

The Sulphur City Jail did not have any in custody deaths during the years of 2021-2022.

Thank you,

Daniel Clark

Warden, Sulphur City Jail

From|

Sent:

To: Daniel Cluk ﬁdad@swhur org> Susan Hicks <shicks@sulphur.org>
Subject: Public Records Request for Deaths in Facility
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